

Giving the Gift of Community

The Milton Library Foundation Board of Directors

Suzanne Sigman President

Michael Zullas President-Elect

Herbert F. Voigt Past President

Leslie Robinson Will Treasurer

Jessie Bourneuf Clerk

Genevieve Martland
Corresponding Secretary
Milton Public Schools Representative

Anne Collins Kathy Fagan Maria Karagianis June Robinson Nancy White Street George Tougias Linda Weld

Ex Officio Members

William Adamczyk Library Director

Connie Spiros Friends of the Library

Hyacinth Crichlow Library Trustee

Dear Corporate and Institutional Donors:

Please help celebrate the 15th anniversary of The Milton Library Foundation by supporting our 12th Literary Gala on Wednesday, November 1st at Granite Links in Quincy. Would you consider becoming a Sponsor, donating or purchasing an ad? Invitations will be mailed in early September.

Summer 2017

Have you seen the major Disney film, *The Finest Hours*, based on the compelling book written by our Gala speaker, Michael Tougias? *The Finest Hours: The True Story of the U.S. Coast Guard's Most Daring Sea Rescue* transports the reader to the icy waters off Cape Cod in the winter of 1952.

The mission of the Milton Library Foundation is to ensure the Milton Public Library's continued growth towards excellence. This year's Fund-a-Need Campaign, "2017 – A Library Space Odyssey", will fund a study to redefine the usage of areas within our existing footprint so that we continue to provide a state-of-the-art Library experience. So much has changed since the current library was laid out in 2009. Please consider supporting this critical initiative to help us meet the 2017 demands we face as a Library and community center to Milton.

The 2017 Gala honoree is Marge Jeffries, an advocate for the library in so many ways for so many years: from serving as a Trustee, creating book clubs, playing her flute at the Library café to overseeing the installation of bike racks in the parking area and being a voice for the library at town meetings.

The Milton Library Foundation spearheads major fundraising efforts to bridge the gap between our community's aspirations for its library and the assets available from municipal budgets. Our community depends on you.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Sigman, President

The Milton Library Foundation • PO Box 314 • Milton, MA 02186 www.foundation.miltonlibrary.org • milton.library.foundation@gmail.com